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 Christmas Covid-19 Update: 

 

St Anthony’s VC Academy 

Newsletter 
Address:  

Danepark Road 

Hull  

HU6 9AA 

 

Phone: 01482 850286 

Email: admin@stahull.org 18th December 2020 

message from the Headteacher 
 

 

 

• Blue Jumper or 

Cardigan 

• Gold Polo-shirt 

• Grey Trousers 

• Black shoes  

• Grey skirt or 

Pinafore 

• Blue/Yellow 

Summer Dress 

• Grey or Black socks 

or tights 

 

Please could you take a look at our virtual open evening and if 

possible, share to all family/ friends if they are thinking of applying 

for school places. 

https://www.stahull.org/st-anthonys-virtual-open-afternoon 
  

 

I would like to begin my Christmas message by expressing a heartfelt 
thank you to our families for the continued support for our school 
community during this challenging time. I am delighted to say that our 
children have responded brilliantly to the changes we have had to 
make and have still sparkled in a range of ways across the term. I also 
want to acknowledge the efforts of all our staff who have worked 
tirelessly to keep our children safe whilst focusing on quality teaching 
and learning. 

Our whole staff team would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas. 
Stay safe and we look forward to seeing you all in the new year. 

Mrs J Eley 

 

 

A very special Thank You to all the 

parents who donated £1 for Christmas 

jumper day. Together we raised £157 

School Uniform: 
Can we please make sure that children come back to 

school wearing the correct school uniform. Long hair needs 

to be tied back and only stud earrings can be worn. 

Please be aware for the first 6 days 

after teaching ends, if a pupil or staff 

member tests positive for coronavirus 

(COVID-19) having developed 

symptoms within 48 hours of being in 

school, parents and carers should 

follow contact tracing instructions 

provided by NHS Test and Trace. 

Please ensure that between Friday 18th 

December after 3:30pm and Thursday 

24th December until 4pm any COVID 

related matter is reported via email to 

our central Trust team; the contact 

details are  HR@smchull.org 

 

Christmas Food 

Hamper winning 

numbers are: 

1st Place - 59 

2nd Place - 259 

3rd Place - 163 

4th Place - 181 

https://www.stahull.org/st-anthonys-virtual-open-afternoon
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Year 5 have made 

Christmas mini 

stockings using a 

blanket stitch 

mini stockings using 

a blanket stitch 

Year 5 have made 

DT Newsletter 
This half term we have based our DT on Kirstie’s Allsopp’s handmade Christmas, the 

children have designed, made and evaluated their own Christmas products and we 

have had so much fun! 

 

Year 6 have made 

Santa sacks using 

design, pinning and 

tacking and a blanket 

stitch 

 

 

Year 1 have use 

hessian and a running 

stitch to make 

Christmas stocking 

decorations. 

 

 

Year 2 have made stuffed 

Christmas decorations 

using a running stich 

 

 

Year 3 have made finger 

puppets based on the Christmas 

story and used the running stitch 

 

 

Year 4 have made a cross 

stich Christmas scene 

 

 

Foundation stage have been paper 

weaving and have made paper 

baubles and decorated them. 
 

 


